

July 30, 2012

Wade Combs Director of Transit Diversified Transportation Ltd. Maintenance Team 460 MacAlpine Road Box 5150 Fort McMurray, AB T9H 3G2



Dear Sir.

I wanted to take a moment to thank you for your extraordinary efforts in wake of the bus vandalism that happened on Sunday. Because of you there has been no disruption to the public transit service.

I'm told that three of the eight affected busses are already repaired. I'm extremely appreciative of the sacrifices you made spending a part of your weekend away from your families and friends.

When I talk about the Big Spirit we have that makes this such a wonderful place to live, this is exactly what I'm referring to.

Thank you so much for your great work and for your selfless contributions to this community.

Sincerely,

Melissa Blake

MAYOR